
Printed on: 06/09/2018 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

05/09/2018  10:37:212018/3363/P INT Hilary Henderson I have previously requested clearer details with respect to the height and projection of the planned extension. 

No further information has as yet been provided. I am particularly concerned that the height of the new-build 

will impact adversely on the sunlight and plantings on my patio by throwing a portion of this area into perpetual 

shadow.
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